Sudbury Ponds & Waterways Committee (PWC) Meeting Minutes December 13, 2016, 7:30-9:00 p.m., Flynn Building, 2nd Floor

Attendees: Diane Muffitt, Anne Slugg, Chair; Mary Addonizio

Administrative

The October PWC minutes were approved.

Pollution Information

Diane Muffitt met with Debbie Dineen, Conservation Commission Coordinator, and Debbie made several suggestions of how the PWC can be helpful to the ConCom. One area that we will consider is a tri-fold brochure on information for wetland protection. We may also look into private companies spraying for mosquitoes and ticks and look at industry regulation.

There is also a possibility of setting up a Facebook and/or a twitter sites. We will also look into getting assistance with printing if we do a trifold.

The ConCom has information: "Homeowners guide to the nature of Sudbury."

https://sudbury.ma.us/conservationcommission/wp-content/uploads/sites/273/2014/10/homeowner-brochure-Sept-2014.pdf

Irrigation Bylaws

Anne Slugg stated that irrigation may be revised to include private wells.

Next meeting: 7:30 pm Flynn Building Tuesday, February 07, 2017

Meeting Adjourned at 8:40 pm